
     
  

  

   
   

  

 

 

 

   

Letter #: 835 

Date Received:  12/19/2022 

Sender Names:  444:  Fink, Elena M 

Emails: 444: efink@blm.gov 

Organizations: Bureau of Land Management Arizona State Office 

Subject: BOR NOI to prepare Supplemental EIS 

Good morning, 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the Bureau of Reclamation's (BOR) virtual scoping meeting on 
December 2, 2022, for the Notice of Intent to prepare a Supplemental EIS for the Colorado River Interim 
Guidelines for Lower Basin Shortages and Coordinated Operations for Lake Powell and Lake Mead (2007).  

On behalf of the Bureau of Land Management, Arizona State Office (BLM AZ), we have no comment at this 
time.  We would like to be included in the mailing list for future notices related to this project.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Elena Fink 
Resource Advisor, Office of the State Director 
Bureau of Land Management, Arizona 
Interior Region 8 - Lower Colorado Basin 

480-268-6517 cell 
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